
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
'Toribeth7@gmail.com' <Toribeth7@gmail.com>
Christofides, Steven P. <schristofides@sled.sc.gov>

Date: 5/12/2017 1:55:27 PM
Subject: Meeting with Director Mulvaney

Hi all,
 
I have been informed by Director Mulvaney’s office that you will need to submit the same information as you 
did for the Tour via the link below:
 
https://events.whitehouse.gov/form?rid=JPMBW4W66M
 
Please know that this information HAS TO be in by today to confirm the meeting.
 
Thank you.
 
Lily Cogdill
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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